
From:  Davidson, Gary <GDavidson@vcso.us> 
To:  VolusiaExposed.Com <VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com> 

Subject:  RE: Mejias / Gerard incident 
Date:  Thu, 17 Nov 2011 14:32:01 -0500 

We do not have dash-cams, nor do we have any audio recording of the
incident other than the 911 recording that has already been provided 
to you. Regarding your request for copies of agency Directives, 
please clarify if you're asking for our use of deadly force 
Directive, use of non-deadly force Directive or both.

Gary

-----Original Message-----
From: VolusiaExposed.Com [mailto:VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com] 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 2:03 PM
To: Davidson, Gary
Subject: RE: Mejias / Gerard incident

Gary,

We are requesting documents from an incident that is over a year old,
therefore, it is expected and certainly not a surprise that you 
didn't initially realize additional documents were available. Don't 
sweat it.

Additionally, we fully support the VCSO position, that all firearms 
are assumed to be loaded, REGARDLESS of any reports that they are not
loaded. I can assure you that VolusiaExposed.Com will NOT become 
fixated on that topic.

I anticipate that our examination will focus more on whether the 
suspect attempted to level the firearm at the deputy and whether the 
deputy issued commands to drop the firearm prior to discharging his 
weapon.

Gary, is there any dashboard video / audio available regarding this
incident. It is noted, in the 911 tape, that shortly before the
shooting, the wife stated that she saw "a spot light from the cop 
car". Therefore, we are left wondering, if the dashboard camera 
captured any video or audio evidence of the shooting?

Lastly, a copy of the VCSO's USE OF FORCE Directives would be
appreciated.

Thank You
VolusiaExposed.Com
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